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Good Afternoon,

As a voter and a taxpayer of New Hampshire, I just want to let you know that I
think the Northern Pass Project is wrong for New Hampshire. It will destroy beautiful
scenery that is vital to our tourism industry. It will take land from folks who worked
hard to purchase their land. It will divide communities without any long term
benefits. 

Thank you

Anne Lennon
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